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Wednesday, 29 September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our topic on Narnia we are planning a special day for the children to role play experiences of 
evacuees. 
 
Our evacuee day will be on Monday 11th October. It would be lovely if the children could come to school 
dressed as an evacuee. We do not expect anyone to go out and purchase anything,  
 
Suggestions for girls are brown or black shoes, white knee length or ankle socks, a knee length skirt or dress, 
a cardigan and a beret or woolly hat. They also might like to have their hair in plaits tied with ribbons or 
to use a hair slide. Boys could wear brown or black shoes, shorts with knee length grey socks or trousers with 
braces, a shirt and a tie, a v-neck jersey or cardigan and school type cap or flat cap. We have included 
some images to help you at the end of this letter. 
 
The children will be provided with an identity label when they arrive at school. 
 
During the day the children will take part in fun role play of evacuation and learn about life for children 
in the 1940s. 
 
We shall also visit The Steam Museum on Wednesday 17th November to learn more about the experiences of 
children in World War 2 so please keep your outfits for a second outing. More details about this trip will 
follow. 
 
If you have any problems or questions, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Pearce, Mrs Anderton and Mrs Hughes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher – Alison Pass 
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